
Dear Friends of New Albany-Floyd County Schools,

Our schools are a critical part of the foundation on which this community is built. 
Walk into a NAFC classroom and you will immediately feel a room full of energy 
only our children can create. Hope, excitement, wonder, enthusiasm, creativity, and 
knowledge are abounding inside the simple four walls which seem to burst at the 
seams with possibilities. It takes special individuals to hone this tremendous energy 
to help our children become confident, successful learners. Our teachers and school staff members accomplish 
incredible feats every day. The NAFC Education Foundation is here to encourage our teachers, students, and 
schools to reach their fullest and innovative potential.  

Since 2005 the NAFC Education Foundation has created a multitude of opportunities for the individuals 
connected to our schools. As you well know, funding for our public schools has become increasingly sparse. 
Property tax caps and state budget reductions have caused a new need for additional support. The answer to 
keep our schools and students thriving is a public/private partnership, and the Education Foundation is here to 
facilitate any number of possibilities. 

As a separate 501c3 non-profit organization which receives no tax funding, we have provided millions of 
dollars to our local schools. Groundbreaking and transformational projects have been accomplished due to the 
remarkable support of local business, individuals, and foundations. Full Day Kindergarten, the Imagination 
Library Project of Floyd County, and International Baccalaureate are only a few of the many initiatives this 
organization has funded because of generous donors, making our students stronger and our community better. 

As you read this annual report you will see the names of the many individuals and organizations who have 
donated. Many of the names are teachers and staff members of our great schools. The support for our children 
runs deep. What a special community we are a part of!  What an important role you play! Thank you for helping 
to make our schools and community great.

Jerry Finn
2012-2013 Board President
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HAVE YOU EVER HEARD A TEACHER SAY,  
“I’m so lucky. All of my students learn the same 
way, are at the same academic level, and have the 
same background knowledge and experiences. Tax dollars 

from the state provide me with more than enough funding to meet every need of my 
students. I have spent $0 out of my pocket to provide materials to motivate, engage, 

and creatively bring the curriculum to life.”?

We haven’t either. That’s why, three years ago, we created Great Classroom Project opportunities for every educator 
in our schools. NAFC teachers may apply for up to $500 a year for a Great Classroom Project in their classroom. 
These projects are used to provide additional resources to creative teachers for learning opportunities that enhance the 

educational and curricular objectives of their classrooms. Examples of past projects funded are:

	 • Yoga mats for yoga instruction and training in Health and PE curriculum
	 • Books and audio recordings for students with special needs

• Frogs for dissecting in science classrooms
• Printing Press for art rooms
• CD based foreign language learning system
• Web based learning plans for students with disabilities

	 • Interactive technology like iPads and document cameras
	 • Music books, music stands, and interactive SMART Board software for music rooms

In the 2012-2013 school year the Foundation funded $75,000 in Great Classroom Projects. In only three years the 
Education Foundation has funded over $200,000 in resources to over 500 teachers! 

“As we begin to pack up books, and put away pencils and glue, we are reminded everywhere of your generosity. Each book 
upon our “classroom favorites” shelf contains a sticker on the inside cover stating this book was a gift from the NAFC 
Education Foundation. Because of the quality of literature we were able to purchase with the Foundation’s funds, we have 
seen evidence of students engaging and analyzing diverse and meaningful texts. Thank you for your meaningful gifts. Your 
generosity will continue to impact the students of Floyd County for years to come.” – 4th Grade Teaching Team at Floyds 
Knobs Elementary

Imagination Library
Can you imagine the excitement of a child racing to the mailbox to 
discover a new, free book addressed personally to them? Thanks to 
the New Albany-Floyd County Education Foundation this scene is 
repeated month after month for over 3,000 children in our community. 
Imagination Library of Floyd County was launched in August 2009 to 
inspire all our county’s young children to become successful readers by 
building a home library filled with high-quality books. In its short history, 
Imagination Library has grown to serve 71% of the children under five years 
of age in Floyd County. The program provides a perfect beginning for reading 
success in later years and a love of reading for a lifetime.

Imagination Library offers both resources and parent reading strategies to provide literacy development that will support 
reading success. In all homes the excitement surrounding the arrival of a book, personally addressed to the child, creates 
a special connection to that book each month. With more books in the home, all families tend to read more with their 
children. In addition, on the back flap of each of the paperback books there are parent tips to help parents expand the 
reading experience. The books plus the parent tips blend to improve the success of our community’s children when they 
enter school for the first time. Having books in the home is a significant factor in helping families establish a culture of 
learning long before their children enter school.

Currently over 100 local businesses, organizations, churches, and agencies promote this program to their customers, 
clients, members and employees by distributing registration brochures, including Floyd Memorial Hospital who signs up 
newborns as they are released from the hospital. Together we can create a community of readers!

Registration for Imagination Library is very simple! Parents can register their children online 
at imaginationlibrary.com. Or complete and return a registration form found at many 

locations around our community such as your child’s school office, the New 
Albany-Floyd County Library, or YMCA. You may also call the Imagination 
Library’s local office at 542-4001 or email bking@nafcs.k12.in.us to request a 
brochure or for more information.

Great 
Classroom 
Projects

        Over 3,060 
                          children receive books every single month

108,000 books have been sent to 

  		                    over 5,000  children 
        It costs only $30 
                         to provide free books to one child for an entire year



Junior Achievement 
Junior Achievement of Kentuckiana is the region’s leading provider of life-changing 
economics programs for students. The Education Foundation is committed to sending 
all 5th and 8th grade students in the NAFC school system to a Junior Achievement 
interactive classroom every year. During the 2012-2013 school year, the entire 5th 

grade student body, about 950 students, participated in Junior Achievement’s BizTown 
and the entire 8th grade student body, about 925 students, participated in JA Finance Park 

through funding from the Education Foundation. 

JA BizTown is a creative hands-on program designed to respond to employer and community leader concerns that students 
lacked basic understanding of the economics and life skills needed for future roles in the workplace. The program combines 
a four-week classroom curriculum with a state-of-the-art interactive free enterprise laboratory located in Louisville. The JA 
BizTown experience helps students learn and apply rigorous academic standards in math, civics, social studies, language 
arts and technology as 5th grade students play real life roles as citizens of their very own mini town. 

JA Finance Park is a month-long economics education program that introduces personal financial planning and career 
exploration to 8th grade students. Classroom teachers deliver financial literacy basics during a four-week period, then 
students visit JA Finance Park to put into practice what they’ve learned about economic options and the principles
of budgeting. Assisted by their teachers and a staff of trained volunteers, they have the opportunity 
to actually develop and commit to a personal budget. 

Other Educational Tours – Along with sending all 
5th and 8th grade students through Junior Achievement 
Kentuckiana, the NAFC Education Foundation also 
sends elementary students on field trips to Culbertson 
Mansion/Scribner House, Kentucky Science Center,  
and the Ogle Center. These other educational tours were  
among the only trips taken during the 2012-2013 school 
year and were made possible by generous funding from 
the Horseshoe Foundation of Floyd County.

SMART Board Technology 
for the Classroom
The Foundation has implemented a bold initiative to implement innovative SMART Board technology in every classroom 
in New Albany Floyd County schools. A SMART Board is similar to an oversized, touch sensitive, tablet computer which 
allows the students and teacher to interact in ways we could only dream about a few years ago.  Research has shown a 
dramatic improvement in student behavior, progress, and test scores when students are actively engaged in learning.

In 2012 the NAFC Education Foundation purchased 7 new SMART Boards 
for the math department at NAHS from funding raised at the Education 
Celebration. In 2013 additional boards were installed at Green Valley, 
S. Ellen Jones, Hazelwood, Scribner, Highland Hills, and Georgetown. 
Some of our classrooms have full technology suites installed, some have 
nothing. Hazelwood and Scribner Middle Schools are still in desperate 
need of additional boards.

Our Foundation Board is committed to making this happen to keep 
NAFC schools on the cutting edge with advancements in technology 
and alternative learning techniques. A gift of $4,000 will provide one 
classroom with a SMART Board and Projector. YOU can sponsor 
a classroom in need. For a gift in this amount, the Education 
Foundation will include a personalized plaque on the SMART Board 
thanking the donor for their generous gift. 

“I can’t imagine teaching in my classroom without a SMART Board. It’s truly a transformational tool that has created a rich 
interaction between the students, myself, and the curriculum that’s not possible using a dry-erase board or chalkboard. It’s 
an invaluable asset for me and my students.” – Janet Hollingsworth, math teacher at New Albany High School

Our Mission:
The Education Foundation believes all students 
have the right to achieve success regardless of their 
socio-economic status or budgetary constraints. 
As a champion for educational excellence, the New 
Albany Floyd County Education Foundation realizes 
our young learners have a constant need for new and 
alternative scholastic resources. We strive to engage 
the community to invest in these resources and we 
exist to facilitate their interest in improving our 
schools, thereby strengthening our community and 
fostering exponential economic growth.

Do you have a 
passion for education 

and want to help 
our schools? 

The Education 
Foundation is an 

open door to make a 
multitude of projects 
possible! With your 
help, anything can 

be achieved. Contact 
the NAFC Education 
Foundation today for 

more information 
about opportunities 

for funding.



							     

Donors
$100,000 and above

$15,000 - $99,999
Rotary Foundation of 	
	 New Albany, Inc.

$5,000 - $14,999
Sodexo, Inc. & Affiliates
Carl & Katharine Booth
Boice Enterprises, LLC
Hartfield Company
MainSource Financial 	
	 Group
Carl and Mary Kay 		
	 Wolford

$1,000 - $4,999
Kevin and Cindy Cecil
Church Church Hittle & 	
	 Antrim
Community Foundation 	
	 of Southern Indiana
CopyCo Office 		
	 Solutions, Inc.
Michele Day
Duke Energy
Kenneth & Deanne 		
	 Eichenberger
Eye Associates of 		
	 Southern Indiana, PC
Jerry and Jill Finn
Diane Fischer
Floyd Memorial Hospital
Geo. Pfau’s Sons 
	 Co., Inc.
Hazelwood Middle 		
	 School PTO
Bruce Hibbard
Ivy Tech Foundation
Jacobi Oil Service, Inc.
Tom Jones
Alfred and Jessica 		
	 Knable
Laurie and John Kraft
L&D Mail Masters
Pam and Tom Lumley
Mainstream Investment 	
	 Advisers, LLC
Matt and Robin 		
	 McCollough

Monroe Shine
Janet Page
PC Home Center
Performance Services, 	
	 Inc.
PPG Porter Paints
Productive Learning, 	
	 LLC
Ann Ragains
River Valley Financial 	
	 Bank
James and Phyllis 		
	 Robinson
William and Martha 	
	 Ryall
Schuler Bauer
Target
Teachers Credit Union
Treasurer of Floyd 		
	 County, Indiana
Janie and Roger Whaley
Wyatt, Tarrant & Combs, 	
	 LLP
Your Community Bank

$500 - $1,000
Mark and Christy Boone
Comfort Systems USA 	
	 (Kentucky)
Amy Compton
Ed and Tammy Fancher
Sandy and Jeff Flatt
Leonard and Rebecca 	
	 Gardenour
Pat Harrison
Maralind Hess
Allan and Debra Hoffer
Louis and Sally Jensen
John Jones GM City
Bob and Deena 		
	 Kleehamer
Kraft Funeral Service
Joy and Steve 		
	 Lohmeyer
Fred and LaDonna 		
	 McWhorter
New Albany Floyd 
	 County Education 	
	 Association
Chip Pfau
S&R Truck Tire Center, 	
	 Inc.
Allison Schneider
Brad and Brenda Snyder

Software Technology 	
	 Inc.
Scott Stewart
Don Unruh
William and Mary 		
	 Wiseheart
Wolf Glass and Paint 	
	 Co., Inc.
Jessica Yi

$100 - $499
Tonja Aaron-Wells
Jim Adams
Michele Adams
Sumner Adams
Sharon Allen
American Fidelity 		
	 Assurance Co.
Lindsay Anderson
Mary Arnold
Charlie Atkins
Carol Atz
Melissa Badger
Elizabeth Bane
Becky and Paul Banet
Brigg Banet
Ed Barnes
Timothy and Amanda 	
	 Beam
Julie Beatty
Breanna and Ricky 		
	 Belcher
Janie Benjamin
Karl and Rhonda Benz
Connie Beyer
Mary Catherine Bir 
Barb Bitzegaio
Bledsoe Riggert & 		
	 Guerrettaz, Inc.
Aafke Bleecker
Mark and Patty Bliss
Tyler Bliss
Kristen Boehnlein
Mary Ann Borrego
Terri and Allen Boutin
BPO Elks Lodge #270
Aimee Bratcher
Dana and John 		
	 Breeding
Julie Brewer 
Brian Brewer
Lori Brillhart
Bill Briscoe
Jessica Broady
Audrey Brown

Gine Brown
Nancy Brunson
Dee Dee Burke
Keith Bush
Jeri Carlyle
Pamela Casey
Jeff Cerqueira
Robert Clark
Abigail Coffman
Sarah Coffman
Jessica and Josh Cook
Russell Cook
Christina Copelli
Philip and Kari Corrao
Sal Costanzo
Karen Crawford
Lisa Cristiani
Amy Crosser
Callie Cunningham
Sue Cunningham
Tena Cunningham
Jacqueline Day
Linda DeRungs
Glen Dethy
Lonnie Donahue
Ralph and Judy Dooley
Craig Dowdell
Mark Doyle
Cheryl Dragon
April Elmore
Doug Elmore
Michele Engle
Vicky Everhardus
Melissa Farnsley
Lori Farris
Amy Fath
Christina Faulkner
Michelle Ferree
Lyndsay Overton Ficklin
Fink & Co, Inc.
Heather Finn
First Savings Bank
Barb Fischer
Beth Fitzgerald
Jason Flener
Sue Forsberg
Stephanie Frame
Stephanie Frank
Darryl Frazier
Brandi French
Geneva Fry
Jeff and Susie Gahan
Sheila Galvin
Anita Gavin
Barbara and John 		
	 Geltmaker

Shane and Shannon 	
	 Gibson
Michelle Ginkins
Ben Gipe
Marty and Amanda 		
	 Gohmann
Camille Goldman
Randy Granfagna
Monica Green
Steve and Tommi Griffin
Ron Grooms
Mary Beth Hackman
Jennie Hamilton
Tiffany Hamilton
Karen and Roger 		
	 Harbeson
Beatrice Harper
Emily Hatton
Cheryl Heldman
Tina Herring
Jenna Hinkle
Jodi Hogan
Gabriel Hollander
Missy Hooks
Paul Hutchinson
Juli Hutson
Wendy Ivey
Matt Jacobi
Taylor Jarboe
Carie Johnson
Shannon Johnson
Maggie Jones
Sharon Jones
Taylor Jones
Bryan and Melissa 		
	 Julian
Susan Keeton
Brian Kehrer
Lee Kelly
Jim Keown
Allyson Kiesler
Becky King
Vince Klein
Felicia and Mike Koerber
Alison Koopman
Bill and Lynn Krammes
William G. Krammes
Katie Kruer
Dodi Lacey 
Nancy Ladd
Casey LaDuke
Aaron Lambert
Mary Lambert
Connie Lampton
Christine Landis
Karen Lehman

School Safety Project
The recent tragedy at Sandy Hook Elementary shocked the world. Questions arose immediately about children in our 
schools. Are they safe? The Horseshoe Foundation of Floyd County boldly funded a $150,000 school safety project to 
ensure the safety of our students in our elementary schools. Fairmont, Georgetown, Greenville, Mt. Tabor, S. Ellen Jones, 
and Slate Run Elementaries will all receive updated secured entries with state of the art Raptor Visitor Management 
software. 

Scholarships
The NAFC Education Foundation was honored to award its first college scholarships 
to two graduating seniors. Deirdre Flynn from New Albany High School and Hannah 
Merk from Floyd Central High School both received $2,500 toward college tuition in 
2013. Partial funding was provided by Teacher Credit Union.

For students, 
there is a real 

sense that learning 
is an adventure 
and that doors 

are being opened, 
both intellectually 

and in terms of 
development.

Dr. Hibbard
Superintendent

International 
Baccalaureate 

Floyd Central and New Albany High Schools are prestigiously 
joining the handful of Indiana schools to offer an International 

Baccalaureate diploma for next school year. These two schools will 
be among only 22 in the state of Indiana, and the only high schools offering the 
programme south of Indianapolis.

The International Baccalaureate Programme offers students the opportunity to 
obtain collegiate credits while requiring a rigorous six courses of study including 
areas of languages, social studies, the experimental sciences, mathematics, and world 
languages. The diploma-track, which students begin their junior year, requires more 
than finding right answers and passing exams. Students compose a 4,000-word 
thesis on a subject of their choosing with the guidance of a faculty advisor, as well as 
complete 250 hours of community or other service between their junior and senior 
years. Students in the programme also complete a theory of knowledge course that 
requires them to not only stand on what they know, but gives them the ability to back 
up why they know a given subject.

New Albany and Floyd Central High Schools will receive worldwide recognition while 
providing students graduating with an IB diploma many opportunities for college 
enrollment and scholarships. This accreditation was made possible by a generous grant 
from the Blue Sky Foundation. 

“

”



							     

Bequest Information
Language for IRA or insurance beneficiary designation 
Beneficiary:  New Albany-Floyd County Education Foundation (Tax ID # 20-2552199).  

Language for bequest
I give and bequeath _________________________________ (describe gift) to the New Albany-Floyd County Education 
Foundation, of New Albany, Indiana, to be held as a component fund known as the “____________________ Fund.”  
This fund was separately created for the charitable purposes agreed to by me and New Albany-Floyd County Education 
Foundation.

If you would like to know more, please contact Tyler Bliss, Executive Director, at TBliss@NAFCEdFoundation.org or 
(812) 542-2228. You may also visit our website at www.NAFCEdFoundation.org. 

Jenny Leist
Deborah Lemmon
Kimberly Lewis
Angie Lewison
Libs Paving Co, Inc.
Gary and Sandy Libs
Julie Libs
Beverly Livers
Stacie Lockhart
Stephanie Lone
Melissa Lopp
Michael Losey
Meghan Luther
Jenny Luttrell
Ann MacArthur
Cindy Maitland
Monica Malloy
Jammie Mathes
Mary Kay Mattingly
Ben and Sue Ann 		
	 Mattox
James and Kimberly 	
	 McClure
Laura McGuirk
Mindy McKnight
Karen McLean
David and Elizabeth 	
	 McRae
Angie Metzmeier
Andrew and B. Diane 	
	 Meyer
Louie Michalczyk
Heather Mick
Tom Millea - LMH 		
	 Architecture
Shannon Miller
Allison Milliner
Nancy Mires
William Kent Monohan
Roger and Donna 		
	 Moody
Morgan-Smitley / Emily 	
	 and Jeff Smitley
Mt. Tabor Elementary 	
	 PTA
Rhonda Mull
Clark Mumaw
Carol Murphy
Elaine Murphy
Vivian Elaine Murphy
Gloria Murray
Jennifer Nance
Jessica Nance
Nathaniel Scribner 		
	 Middle School PTO
Vicki Neely
Ashley Nevin

Nathan and Ashley 		
	 Nevin 
New Albany Floyd Co 	
	 School Corp.
Amy and Art Niemeier
Denise Nolot 
Melissa Norwood 
Teresa Ozdogu 
Kevin Page 
Stacey Patterson 
Amy Paul 
Lisa Pavek
Tammy Persinger
Mark Peterson
Ned and Sue Pfau 
Sarah E. Pierce
Pat Pinkston
Michelle Piper
Pleasure Valley 		
	 Construction, Inc.
Steve Prince 
Prosser School of 		
	 Technology
Lisa Ray 
Susie Reis
Retailers Supply
Tabatha Ridings
Nancy Riekhof
Julie Rigrish
Ashley Robert
Rodefer Moss & Co., 	
	 PLLC
Whitney Rogge
Susan Rosenbarger
Julie Samples
Lori Savage
Pam Schindler
Brooke Schlise 
Carrie Schmidt
Melinda Schneider
Monica Schotter
Carrie Schreck 
Kevin Schultz
Geradine Schultze
Kristin Scott
Eva Seymour
Teresa Shireman
Terri Shockley
Tracy Sillings
Brandon Sisson
Rachel Sketo
Anita Skinner
Abbey Smith
Jeff Smith
Steven and Linda Smith
Jeffrey and Emily 		
	 Smitley

Judy Stallings
Tiffany Stansbury
Heather Stilwell
Cathy Stoner
Rene Strause
Chris Street
Elizabeth Suiter
Margaret Sullivan
Tammy Swarens
Lauren and Michael 	
	 Tanoury
Alan Taylor
Amy Terry
Mike Thacker
Jennifer Thompson
Judith Thompson
Bonnie Thrasher
David Traughber
MaryAnn Tucker
Jenny Tyra
Harlan and Jonnie Sue 	
	 Uhl
Dutch Vigar
Howard Vigar
Joe and Karen Voelker
Barbara Vorgang
Amanda Wade
Rebekkah Wainscott
Gary Wall
Connie Wallace
Carol Walton
Pamela Warren
Jessica Waters
Stephanie Watson
Catherine Wheeler
Angie Wicoff
Beth Wilbur
Williamson Williamson
Rob Willman
Thomas and Ella Wolf
Roxann Wolfe
Donald and Nancy York
Zoe Zellner
Zesto of Floyd County, 	
	 Inc.
Jeff Zimmerman
Robert Zipp

0 - $99
Aaron-Wells / Tonja and 	
	 John Wells
Pamela Adam
David and Amy 		
	 Aebersold
Linda Aemmer

Barbara Alexander
Timothy Alexander
Ahnya Alstott
Amaya / Celia and Al 	
	 Appel
Kari Amy
Beverly Anderson
Jan Anderson
Caroline Andres
Anonymous 
Pamela Applegate
Vickie Armes
Wallace Austin
Lesley Austin
Erin Banet
Jessica Banks
Terry Barnes
Theresa Barnes
Audrey Barrett
Roger Barrios
Jane Bartley
Steven Bauerla
Kara Baumann
Pam Baumann
Wendy Baumann
Kathryn Bell
Brad and Tami Black
Alissa Bledsoe
Abagail Bliss
Abby Bliss
Joe Boesing
Dawn Boling
Christina Bottorff
Amy Bowden
Sharon Bowen
Holly Braden
Reva Brading
Kelly Bratcher
Willis Bright
Carey Briscoe 
Gage Brogan
Natalie Bronson
Linda Brooks
Angela Broughton
Jennifer Brown
Carolyn Brubaker
Mike Burch
Clare Burkhart
Deena Burks
Bonita Cadle
Shawn Calloway
Becky Cambron
Cheryl Carroll
Debbie Carter
Barbara Gail Case
Kathryn Cash
Michelle Cassady

Jon Cecil
Rusty Cecil
Lucie Cissell
Gina Cisto
Mark Clark 
Tanya Clark
Ed and Amy Clere
Chad Clunie
Jacqueline Cobb
Molly Cochran
Janis Coffman
Kim Cole
Cleta Condon
Karen Cooke
Charmaine Corrie
Jessica Cosper
Jason Cox
Jamie Crick
Beth Custis
John Dattilo
Caroll Daugherty
Valerie Deaton
Xiaoli Deng
Amy Dickman
Luanne Didelot
Michelle and Will 		
	 Dierking
Sarah Drake
Amellia Dusch
Bob Dusch
Ronald Eads
Amy Eberle
Charlie Elder
Robin Eldridge
Jill and Sam Ellington
Stephanie Engle
Lisa and Jeff Feeney
Kevin Fessel
Pam Fischbach
Cora Flispart
Kellie Foreman
Molly Frank
Beth Frazier
Amber Freeman
Chuck and Patti 		
	 Freiberger
Elise Gambrell
Travis Gardner
Roberta Gasaway
Rachel Genakos
Tammy Geron
Amy Gibson
Nancy Givens
Angela Glotzbach
Jennifer Gohmann
Katherine Goodknight
Dustin Goodlett

Carl and Mary Kay Wolford 
Great School Project
This past year we were able to fund the very first Great School Project to Highland Hills Middle School through the 
extraordinary generosity of Carl and Mary Kay Wolford. A $5,000 grant opportunity was available to any school to fund a 
transformational school project. Through an application and committee review process, Highland Hills Middle School was 
chosen as the recipient to fund the expansion of an audio library for students with disabilities. iPods, docking stations, and 
over 500 hard copies of books to follow along with were purchased to support students with special needs. Carla Thomas, 
teacher and reading coach at HHMS, said “This project helped students realize that reading can be a dynamic, enjoyable 
process regardless of their ability.”  We hope to be able to fund additional unique projects like this in the future.

Financial Highlights
Total Assets as of June 30, 2013	 $ 277,360.74

	 Great School Project                                 $ 5,000.00
	 Educational Tours and Transportation         $ 20,000.00
	 Junior Achievement                                            $ 32,256.00
	 Miscellaneous School Projects                             $ 43,645.40
	 SMART Board Technology                                    $ 45,362.00
	 Great Classroom Projects                                                     $ 74,628.97
	 International Baccalaureate	       $ 150,000.00
	 School Safety Improvements	 $ 150,000.00

	 Total Program Expenses in Fiscal Year 2013	 $ 529,202.36



							     

Marcia Grassmyer
Brenda Greathouse
Jaime Green
Paula Green 
Steve Green
Stephanie Gregory
Virginia Guilford
Nanci Habermel
Kim Haley
Kimberly Haley
Victoria Haley
Amanda Hall
Cathy Hamilton
Ellen Hamilton
Andrea Hausz
Angela Heid
Lisa Henderson
Michael Henderson
Elyse Hensley
Elizabeth Hertle
Rebecca Hertle
Larry Hess
Troy Hess
Diana Higdon
Lisa Hobson
Connie Hodges
Janet Hollingsworth
Barb and Bill Hoove 
Mary Lynn and Megan 	
	 Howlett
Cory Huffman
Scott Hughes
Barbara Hurst
Sherri Isgrigg
Suzanne Jackson
Annissa Jacobi
Tracy Jansen
Angela Jaquemai
Mindy Johns
Amanda Johnson
Cortney Jo Johnson
Michael Johnson
Diane Jordan
Sandy Juliot
RJ Key
Kelly Kingsley
Kathie Kirk
Patty Kitzmiller
Mary Jill Knight
Nancy Knott

Timothy Korte
Trish Korte
Christopher and Ann 	
	 Kulwicki
Debra K. Lacey
Maria Lancaster
Bailey Lannan
Kyle Lanoue
Julie Leezer
Marie Leitner
Betty Anne Lenfert
Amy Letke
Jeffrey Liddle
Lori Little
Elaine and Paul 		
	 Lonnemann
Betty Loughmiller
Jen Loughmiller
Jennifer Loughmiller
Emily Lovan
Delbert Lynch
Ashley Manger
Andrew Manna
Rocelle Marquis
Melissa Martin
Anne Martin
Claudetta Mason
Pamela Mason
Athenus Mattingly
Donna Mattingly
Susan May
Kathy Mayer
Christine Mayfield
Jess Mayfield
Rhonda Maynard
Wendy Mccrory
Mary McDermott
Paige McDowell
Natalie McGarvey
Nathan McGarvey
Michael and Patty 		
	 McLaughlin
Delores McMillin
Jim McNear
Frank Mcphillips
Noel McRae
Stacey Meadors
Catherine Meyers
Cary Miller
Erica Miller

Dean Mistler
Jacklyn Moss
Aimee Mullis
Charles and Elizabeth 	
	 Murphy
Liz Murphy
Katie Myers
Katie Nacrelli
Robin Neagle
Slavka Nedelcheva
Ashley and Nathan 		
	 Nevin
Jessica Newkirk
Chandra Nolan
Janna Oechsle
Debbie Owens
Tiffany Owens
Deborah Paulsen
Kelly Payne
Adrienne Pettit
Sharon Peyton
Kari Pfau-Hall
Sallie Plass
Heidi and Allen Platt
Pamela Poe
Suzanne Ponder
Paul and Pam Raake
Julie Rayborn
Bethany Reavis
Traci Reister
Jeanna and Jeremy 	
	 Renner
Latoya Rhinvil
Eileen Richards
Melissa Richards
Vicki Richards
Kristen Richardson
Amanda Richey
Lynn Ricke
Donald Ridings
Rebekah Riefstahl
Sandy Riggle
Sherri Rissler
Denise Ritchie
Martha Ritz
Kelly Robertson
Donovan Robinson
Stephanie Robinson
Jennifer Rodriquez
Carrie Rollins

Nancy Ruxer
Sandy Samsel
Emily Sanders
Terri Sanders
Laura Sauer
Janna Schaefer
Roger and Dawn 		
	 Schaerer
Vicki Schech
Daniel Schmidt
Casey Schneider
Vicki Schoch
Jenifer Schultz
Dennis Scott
Kim Scott
Beverly Seitz
Patricia Sellers
Dave Shahroudi
Jim Shannon
Mary Shepherd
Anjeannette Shontee
Lori Siefke
John Sindlinger
Laci Skidmore
Anne Smith
Lindsay Smith
Alan Sonner
Emily Sowder
Jesse Spainhour
Katie Speak
Linda Speigelhalder
Bob and Marilyn 		
	 Spitznagel
Christi Spitznagel
Teresa Sponcil
Sherry Stanfield
Lewie Stevens
Theresa Stevens
Christie and Scott 		
	 Stewart
Anne and Bob Stiener
Melissa and Troy Stiller
Brad Stith
Shannon Stock
Kathy Strange
Casey Street 
Cynthia Stroud
Luanne Suer
Gloria Suttle
Andrea Tanner

Cheryl Tansey
Donna and Steven 		
	 Taylor
Stephen Terry
Carla Thomas
Phil Thomas
Tara Thomas
Carla Thompson
Jennifer Thompson
Shannon Thompson
Tiffany Thompson
Natalie Timberlake
Brad Troutman
Katrina Uhl
Koteswari Vaddemgunta
Ben Vigar
Renodda Wahking
Patti Walker
Hollye Walker
Kathleen Wallace
Tina J. Walters
Michael Warren
Jane Wehmiller
Cindy Wenzler
Brianna Wetzel
Shannon Whitaker
Jeremy and Carri White
Rita Whiteman
Bill Wilbert
Stacy Wilbert
William Wilbert
Dan and Mrs. 		
	 Williamson
Melanie Williamson
Melissa Wilson
Sandy Wilson
Allison Wolfe
Shanna Wright
Harold Yankey
Jean Young
Sarah Zeinemann
Ron Zimmer
Robin Brown Zipper
Paula and Kevin 		
	 Zurschmiede

Great Classroom Project Review Committee
Dave Schraffenberger
Ellen Reising

Jenny Naville
Steve Smith

How YOU Can Help! 
Annual Giving 

Become a sustained supporter of our mission

Grateful Hearts
Give a gift in the name of a teacher or school 
employee who made an impact in your life

Planned Gifts
Leave a legacy by adding the Education 

Foundation in your will

Memorial and Honorary Gifts
Make a gift in memory of a family member

Event
Participate in our Education Celebration! and 

Play FORE! Education Golf Scramble

Mary Kay Wolford, Chair

Board of Directors 

Kathie Booth                 
Dr. Carrie Burton            
Cindy Cecil         
Kenneth A. Eichenberger       
Diane Fischer              
Pat Harrison                          
Douglas E. King 
Bob Kleehamer            

Dr. Alfred L. Knable Jr. 
Danny Libs                    
Dr. Gloria Murray          
Chip Pfau                        
Anne Ragains
Ed Reutebuch 
Scott Stewart
Troy Stiller

Ex-Officio Members
Dr. Bruce Hibbard
DJ Hines
Joy Lohmeyer
Linda Speed
Melany Wessels

Pictured above on the stairs from left to right: Jerry Finn, Scott Stewart, Diane Fischer, Danny Libs, 
Bruce Hibbard, Tom Jones, DJ Hines, Doug King. Top row left to right: Bob Klehammer, Cindy Cecil, 
Laurie Kraft. Middle row left to right: Chip Pfau, Kathie Booth, Ed Reutebuch, Al Knable, Gloria Murray. 
Below bottom row from left to right: Carrie Burton, Troy Stiller, Joy Lohmeyer. 

Jerry Finn, President
Laurie Kraft, Vice-President 
Thomas Jones, Treasurer
Ed Fancher, Secretary

NAFC School 
Corporation Stats

•	$2,650,000 given to the     	
	 Foundation
•	11,200 students
•	1,500 staff members 
•	680 teachers
•	16 schools: k-12
•	44% of students qualify for 	
	 free or reduced price lunch

Be sure to visit our website 
for more information at 

www.NAFCEdFoundation.org

Every Foundation donor is 
important and appreciated. 
Please contact us if you find an 
error or omission in this list.


